
Roadworks in Edinburgh

Melville Street remains closed from
the  Queensferry  Street  end  while
the cycleways are completed and the
road resurfaced. The option is to
go via the beautifully resurfaced
Alva Street or Drumsheugh Place.
Heriot Row has opened again after being closed for two week
for resurfacing between Howe Street and Dundas Street.

There are a few roads which will get the council’s micro-
asphalt treatment however – see the entries in blue in the
list below which are the newest ones.
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https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2023/06/roadworks-in-edinburgh-2/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Road-report-16.06.23-1.pdf
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Road-report-16.06.23-1.pdf


If you see anything on the roads which is not on the list then
let the travel team know on Twitter @EdinTravel

Updated versions of the listings are posted to the website
most  weekday  afternoons,  these  can  be  found  by  going  to
https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/edintravel
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